Suspects sought in computer theft
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Area police are on the lookout for two suspects wanted for larceny of Apple Computer products
from Wal-Mart in Boone. Brian Oniel Jensen, a 29 year old white male and Kaitlin Elizabeth
Jensen a 23 year old white female are wanted for counts including Felonious Larceny,
Felonious Breaking and Entering, and 1 count of Misdemeanor Damage to Property. The
Jensens may be driving a blue/gray 1990's model Ford passenger car

displaying a Georgia or South Carolina license plate. Anyone with information is asked to
contact the Boone Police Department at 828-268-6900 or you may call High Country
Crimestoppers at 828-268-6959 and remain anonymous.




